
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KENYA RURAL ROADS AUTHORITY 
NYANDARUA REGION 

 
 

                         ADDENDUM  2                 4th December,2024 
 

ROUTINE MAINTENANCE OF VARIOUS ROADS IN NYANDARUA REGION   

FINANCIAL YEAR  2024/2025   
   

Reference is made to the tender notice that appeared on the KeRRA Website, Nyandarua Regional 

Office Notice Board and PPIP Website on 21st November,2024 and Addendum No.1 dated 27th 

November,2024 inviting interested and eligible bidders to bid for various Routine Maintenance 

Works.  
The Authority wishes to inform the interested bidders that the Submission dates for all Tenders have 

been amended to read as follows: 

Initial Tender submission Date Revised Tender submission Date 

 9th December,2024 at 10.00 am 17th December,2024 at 10.00 am 

  

 

 

            

All other details concerning tenders remains the same. 

 

       All intrested bidders are required to continually check the KeRRA website for any tender 

addendums or clarification that may arise before submission date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eng. W. K. Mburu 

REGIONAL DIRECTOR 

 

 
 

 



 

 


